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Nick Dahl has been a Deputy Assistant Inspector General for VA’s Office of Inspector 
General since October 2016.  In this role, Nick is responsible for leading eleven regional 
field offices, and a staff of about 150 auditors, management analysts, information 
technology specialists, and contract specialists.  These offices provide oversight of VA's 
activities in order to ensure the integrity of its programs and operations.  Major focuses 
of their work includes health care management, financial management, information 
technology, procurement, and major and minor construction.   


